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RESPECT - UNDERSTANDING - PEACE - HONESTY - RESPONSIBILITY - TEAMWORK 

  
23rd September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to give our children, who play a musical instrument, the opportunity to play 
and welcome the school community together during our Collective Worships on each 
Monday and Wednesday.  
 
If your child plays an instrument and has music lessons, either in school or out of school, 
and would like to play their instrument during Collective Worship, please fill in the attached 
form and return it to the office.  We will then let your child know when they will be 
performing. 
 
We will provide a music stand as needed, but they will be responsible for providing their 
sheet music and instrument.  Pianists will be able to play the keyboard in the hall.  Please 
can you support your child to be organised and ready for the day they will be playing on.   
 
We look forward to enjoying listening to a range of wonderful music and celebrating our 
children’s many musical talents.   
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Birley 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Music in Collective Worship 

 

My child …................................................................. in Year …...... would like to play in 

Collective Worship. 

 

Their instrument is …............................................................ 

 

Signed ….......................................... 
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